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I am not happy about getting rid of the senior passes, as it is we can barely afford our
necessities. Pls do not raise or get rid of the annual passes. Other states didn't. Hike up the
fees for non-staters..Our parks are full with the retirees from out of state residents. These
raises will really affect us in our State. Thank u.
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